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These proposed laws and regulations will have a directly negative impact on law 

abiding citizens. Laws that are designed to stand in the way of law abiding citizens 

constitutional rights are most definitely an infringement of those rights. It will stop the 

ability to protect ourselves with arms that are already owned and are legal to own 

when purchased. This will force a financial burden on all, giving citizens no choice but 

to purchase non standard magazines and or new arms in some cases as not all arms 

support 10 round magazines. Not to mention the proposed permit and training course 

fees, which also undo hardships on those citizens. These proposed bills and laws are 

a direct assault on our rights as law abiding people and will put us at a disadvantage 

in protecting ourselves. If passed, most (LAW ABIDING CITIZENS) will become 

felons.  


